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December 11, 2018 

 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

RE:  Chevron U.S.A. Inc. North Clear Creek Construction Materials Mine P-2006-039 

Annual Report 2018 

  

 

Dear Ms. Yeldell:  

Chevron (OWNER/OPERATOR) is in receipt of the annual report paper work. We have attached the required 
documentation (Check, Mine Activity Documentation, Map). You will note that Chris Patterson will be providing 
support for this regulatory compliance activity moving forward.  

If you have any questions concerning this response, please feel free to contact me at (970) – 697-8385 or 
email me at mhaub@chevron.com.  

Regards, 

 

 

Michael Haub  
Environmental Engineer 
HES Specialist  
Chevron North America Exploration and Production Company (a Chevron U.S. A. Inc. division) 
 

Attachments (3) 
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Chris Patterson  
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